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Healthy Vision 
Month: Eye on 
Health Equity….

Providing God’s spiritual  
healing through healthcare.

Formerly Central Neighborhood Health Foundation

Annually the National Eye Institute recognizes July as 
Healthy Vision Month.  This year’s theme focuses on the  
importance of equity in vision and eye healthcare as a part 
of overall health and well-being. We are committed to  
closing the gap in vision care among diverse populations.

For more information about our 
Comprehensive Specialty Vision 

Care services, including eye  
exams and treatment, please call 

(323) 234-5000


